
March '16, 1967 

Mr. Michael M. Lawrence 
Associated Editor, PLAYBOY 
919 North Michigan Agenuc 
Chicago, Illinois 60611 

Dear Mr. Lawrence: 

To the best of my ability to predict, I will be here between the 
dates of March 30 and April 2. By the time your plans are more 
definite, I should know if anything will take me away. 

My New Orleans book is nearing completion, and that could do it. 
I have been asked to go th New Orleans and that could. But it 
is my plan to be home at the time you specify. 

If you drive from Chicago, we are on the way to Washington. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 



Cordially, 

Michael Laurence 
Associate Editor 

PL A Y B O Y 	• 	playboy building . 919 north michigan avenue 
chicago, illinois 60611 . (313) michigan 2 -1000 

March 13, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

It seems certain that I shall be on the East Coast at the 
very end of this month--between March 30 and April 2. My 
itinerary isn't firm yet, but I'll surely be in the 
Washington area at some time during this period, and of 
course, if it's convenient to you, I would like to drive 
up for a brief visit. I will write you as soon as my 
plans are definite, but in the meantime, could you do me 
the favor if indicating if you will be at home and generally 
available during this time? As much as possible, I'd like 
to plan my visit to suit your own schedule, so perhaps you 
could also indicate when would be a best time for you. 

ML:slj 


